
We are excited to announce the upcoming E-Bike Class 

for students and their parents/guardians, aimed at     

promoting safe and responsible e-bike usage. The class 

will take place in the Performing Arts Center (PAC) at  

Mt. Carmel High School on Wednesday, January 8th at 

6:00pm. Attendees are highly encouraged to arrive at 

5:30 so they have enough time to find parking and the 

PAC.  


